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Happy New Year


The community has a finished new look in 2007.  All 41 homes are built, and 2007 will be the first full year that we as a community have control of our neighborhood.  The board would like to help make the Estates at Fairfax a great place to live, and to be successful, we need the help of everyone in the community. With that in mind, we are soliciting your assistance for ideas and information. Please feel free to contact any member of the board should you have additional ideas for the community.





Some great information can be found on our website, including news, community information, and resources: � HYPERLINK "http://www.estatesatfairfax.com/" ��http://www.estatesatfairfax.com/� .  Please visit the website. We welcome any comments, suggestions, and questions to help disseminate information and make our neighborhood a happy, healthy, safe environment. 





Block Party Success


Many thanks to all who attended the October block party. It was a great to get to know some of the people in our neighborhood. We would like to have additional functions in the future and would like to hear your ideas on what would be fun and interesting events for the community.





HOA Fees are Due


Annual HOA dues have gone up for 2007. While Equity turned over control of the homeowner association (HOA) to us last year, they actually continued to pick up the cost of landscaping through the end of the year while new construction was occurring.  In 2007, we are picking up that responsibility, and quarterly dues must be adjusted.


Homeowner Association fees are used to pay for:


General and Administrative fees, such as management fees, insurance, legal fees, etc; 


Contract services such as grounds maintenance, trash removal, bus-shelter maintenance, etc.


If you have not received your 2007 Coupons, please contact Kathy Simonovich at � HYPERLINK "mailto:ksimonovich@sfmcinc.com" ��ksimonovich@sfmcinc.com�


Meeting on Family Shelter


On January 17, a meeting about the future Hanley Family Shelter will be held at the Fairfax County Government Center. Fairfax county officials will be available to address questions or concerns with the Hanley family shelter under construction on Lee Highway. This is an open meeting, and while some members of the board are planning to attend, all interested homeowners are welcome.


The meeting will be held on 17 January 2007 at 7:30 PM in Room 232 at the Fairfax County Government Center, and will run about one to two hours.  For those that cannot attend, we will be summarizing the key results of this meeting on our website afterwards.


Community Clean-up 


Earth Day


In an effort to keep our community clean, we are sponsoring a clean-up day in association with Earth Day which falls on Saturday April 21, 2007. Since Earth Day is celebrated in an effort to call attention to our environment, we thought this would be a good time to remove some of the trash around our neighborhood.  We will plan to meet in the circle of Knight Arch Court at 11:00AM. Please mark your calendar, and look for more details in the next newsletter and on the website.


Pet Waste Removal


Please remember to clean up after your pet when walking through the neighborhood. Remember that pet owners are responsible for the removal of any waste deposited by the pet anywhere in the community. �


Newspapers in the Streets


Many residents receive newspapers which are thrown on the driveway or by the mailboxes for those on the pipe stem. We would like to ask everyone to please pick up the newspapers on a daily basis to avoid their contributing to the litter in the streets.


Architectural Review Board


We REALLY Need Your Help!  We need homeowners that are interested in serving on the Architectural Review Board (ARB) for the Estates at Fairfax community. The ARB is comprised of three (3) members who shall help regulate the external design and appearance of the properties and any upgrades/ improvements to the property. This should not take a lot of time, but is very important to the community. For more details on the responsibilities of this group, please see the Community section of our website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.estatesatfairfax.com/" ��http://www.estatesatfairfax.com/� 


If you are interested in serving on the ARB committee, please send an email to: �


	� HYPERLINK "mailto:HOABoard@estatesatfairfax.com" ��HOABoard@estatesatfairfax.com�


Or


Contact Marc Price at 703-830-7750


Work in Progress


We are continuing discussions with Equity regarding the lack of an “Estates at Fairfax” sign at the entrance of our neighborhood. A sign was never planned by Equity and consequently does not have the permits or budget allocated. We will continue to work this effort to see if we can get some resolution.  


Multiple requests have been made to the Fairfax County Park Authority to remove the old car from the walk path behind Knight Arch Court. We are continuing to work towards resolution of this issue, and we are open to suggestions.  We are also in contact with Verizon to repair the dangling phone lines in the park area behind the community as a result of a downed tree.


Soliciting Ideas





We really need your ideas to help make our community, and our website, the best that it can be.  Please feel free to contact any of the board members or visit the website where you can send an email to the board members or the web.


Homeowners Contact List


We are interested in creating a list of homeowners and renters in the community including addresses and phone numbers to use as an emergency contact list. This would assist all of us in helping our neighbors should there be an emergency.  Please send your email to � HYPERLINK "mailto:HOABoard@estatesatfairfax.com" ��HOABoard@estatesatfairfax.com� if you wish to be included.  We will only use this information for community business, including sending an email when important information is made available on the community on our website.





The BOD for Estates at Fairfax includes:


President: Marc Price


12880 Knight Arch Road


703-830-7750





Vice President:  Stephanie Moumen


5284 Meadow Estates Drive


703-898-2886





Treasurer: Thomas Roth-Roffy


12876 Knight Arch Road


703-830-3099





Secretary: Alexanne Yi


5255 Knight Arch Court


703-830-5866





BOD Member: Cathy Moortgat


12863 Knight Arch Drive


703-815-8115
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